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Stoughton Utilities Committee Member recognized for service 

 
Stoughton, Wis., June 24 – Jonathan Hajny, a City of Stoughton Utilities Committee member since 2001, was 

recently recognized for his 10 years of service to the public power industry and the City of Stoughton.  Hajny 

received the 2011 Municipal Electric Utilities of Wisconsin (MEUW) “Bronze Pillar of Public Power” award at 

the Stoughton Utilities Committee meeting on Monday, June 20. The Pillars of Public Power is an award 

presented by MEUW, a state-wide trade organization that represents Wisconsin’s community owned electric 

utilities. 

 

The Pillars of Public Power award recognizes members of public power community governing bodies who have 

served their communities for at least 10 years.  In Stoughton, the utilities committee has oversight responsibility 

for the community-owned utilities and its operations. 

 

“Public Power in Wisconsin depends on its citizen leaders like Jonathan. It’s just a small way we recognize 

utility commission members for all their dedication and support of public power in Wisconsin,” said Scott 

Meske, MEUW’s Associate Director. 

 

 


